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Vice President At Large:  STACY SOR 
 
Greetings, 
 
My name is Stacy Sor, and I am seeking your support to continue representing you as 
OC Section for Vice President at Large. 
 
I have worked for the State of California for 32 years.  I started my career with the 
Department of Conservation, Division of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources 
(presently California Geologic Energy Management Division (CalGEM)) in August 
1990.  For the past 18 years, I’ve been working as an Energy and Mineral Resources 
Engineer to ensure compliance with oil and gas, and environmental regulations. I have 
also been a PECG member since October 2005. 
 
I am looking forward to supporting the At-Large Luncheons and providing guidance with 
union job- related issues. Please vote for me so I can be an advocate for you.  Thank 
you! 
  


